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The restoration of Engine 557 is only possible 

because of the generous monetary donations, in-

kind donations of goods and services, and untiring 

work of the volunteer crew.  

To follow the progress or to make a credit card 

donation, go to: 

www.557.alaskarails.org 

 If you prefer to contribute by check, mail it to: 

Engine 557 Restoration Company 

P.O. Box 875360 

Wasilla, AK 99687  

To find out what materials are needed or to 

volunteer your time contact Pat Durand at 907-350-

4340 or at sewtrain557@gmail.com  

 

The Engine 557 Restoration Company's mission is to 

restore, operate, conserve, and display former 

Alaska Railroad steam locomotive number 557 for 

the education and enjoyment of Alaskan residents 

and visitors. 

 

The volunteer crew takes a short break for a 

photo. July, 2014. 

 

Moved outside for sand blasting after 22 

months of disassembly, the only parts which 

haven’t been removed are the frame, boiler, 

and cylinder block. June, 2014. 
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